
 
 

 

 

ISM/PRN/133/2024-25                                          September 24, 2024 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF STD I & II 
 

“Holistic education goes beyond academics; it nurtures a child’s emotional, social, and 

creative growth, helping them become well-rounded individuals.” 
 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Monday, September 30, 2024, will be a Bagless Day for 

students of the Primary Section. As part of our holistic approach to education, we have 

planned a variety of engaging, book-free activities aimed at enhancing the learning 

experience of our young learners. 

 

One of the highlights of the day will be a special screening of the 

animated movie Finding Nemo for students of Classes I and II. The 

selected movie has been carefully chosen to offer valuable lessons in 

teamwork, kindness, and creativity, while being age-appropriate and 

engaging. This will provide them with an enjoyable, educational 

experience in a relaxed and fun environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It will be a regular school day, and we look forward to your continued support in making 

learning a joyful and enriching experience for our students. 

  

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

Note for Classes in Jibroo Campus (class I -all sections and class II -A to D) 

We request parents to drop their wards in the main campus at 7:50 am and pick them from 

the main campus C block gate near NMPH at 1:05 pm.  

Please note that school-monitored transport services will operate as usual, with the 

necessary instructions provided to transporters. 

 


